
March 8, 2012

Sara L. Hensley, CPRP
Director
Austin Parks and Recreation Department
200 South Lamar
Austin, Texas 78704

Re: AUMF Proposed Designated Smoking Areas

Hello Sara,

This is Homer Hill with the Austin Urban Music Festival, and I am submitting our plan
concerning the new smoking ordinance for parks and other public places, our specific
location is Town Lake Auditorium Shores located at 920 W. Riverside on March 30th &
31st.  Below are the listings of where and what we plan to do to create designated
smoking areas.

- There will be two designated smoking on the Shores.

Area 1 will be located on the farthest Northeastern corner of the festival grounds. The
area will be enclosed by bicycle racks and signage will placed on the racks informing the
public that the space is for smokers only.  Within the area will be urns and seating to
accommodate 50 visitors at any given time.

Area 2 will be located on the farthest Northwestern corner of the festival grounds. The
area will be enclosed by bicycle racks and signage will placed on the racks informing the
public that the space is for smokers only.  Within the area will be urns and seating to
accommodate 50 visitors at any given time.

Signage will placed on the exterior fencing and messages will be announced from the
stage about the ordinance and the smoking areas.
This smoking plan should not affect the neighborhood in anyway, and the smoking areas
are away from festival activities.  The festival grounds are at least a 1/2 mile away from
any neighborhoods or homes.  We will also have our clean up crews to monitor the urns
and the immediate grounds surrounding the area.


